
 
MUPY welcomed delegate from UST’s Faculty of Pharmacy, the Philippines
 

July 31, 2018 
 
On July 31, 2018, Asst. Prof. Dr. Jiraphun Jittikoon, Chair of MUPY’s Biochemistry Department,
hosted a reception for Asst. Prof. Gardee T. Pena, Chair of Department of Biochemistry, Faculty of
Pharmacy, University of Santo Tomas, the Philippines. The objective of his visit was to supervise
four UST’s biochemistry students who have participate in the pharmaceutical biochemistry training
program at MUPY’s Department of Biochemistry during June 25 – July 31, 2018.



https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2304


